
 

REMINDER 
The next ENE Chapter meeting will be taking place on 

SATURDAY, February 12
th

 at 10am 

(Zoom available at 9:30am)  

  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82279136825?pwd=RUJrMU9BdVZTL3hoZWM5blRUUW0

xUT09 

  

Meeting ID: 822 7913 6825 

Passcode: 642066 

One tap mobile 

+19292056099,,82279136825#,,,,*642066# US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 822 7913 6825 

Passcode: 642066 

  

Here is a link to the Agenda:  

https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/2a59dafd-9b75-bb32-

343b-cdf8e39dfd46/2022_2_12_Agenda_1_.pdf 

 

Here are the Minutes for the January meeting - please review before the 

meeting: 

https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/57503bb5-038b-8357-

a7a3-c57a11b4be8e/ENE_Sec_Report_Jan_8_2022_Draft_for_approval.pages 

  

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=0a192c31c7&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=0a192c31c7&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=33400bf6ec&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=33400bf6ec&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=b7d4d70d41&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=b7d4d70d41&e=75347ca4ae


Additions to the Agenda: Donations to St Jude Hospital and Sisters of the Sky - 

details below. 

 

 
Proposed Donation: St. 
Jude Children's Research 
Hospital 

 

Jessie Zuberek is requesting that 

the Chapter donate $50 to St. Jude 

Children's Research Hospital in 

memory of Renee Rousseau, the 

sister of member Jaime Rousseau 

Cimabue, who recently passed 

away after a sudden illness. 

 

Our thoughts and prayers go out 

to Jaime and her family.. 

  

 
Congratulations, Galina! 

 

Galina Vesnina welcomed her 

baby boy on February 8, 2022. All 

are healthy: Radimir weighed in at 

on 2/8/22, 8lbs 12 oz. and 22.5 

inches!! 

 
Save the Date! 

Saturday March 12
th

  

 

 

Proposed Donation: Sisters of 

the Skies 

 

Sisters of the Skies is a nationally 

recognized organization focused on 

increasing the number of black female 

pilots in professional flight decks in 

both military and commercial 

aviation. In honor of Black History 

Month, a motion is being brought 

forward at our next meeting by Beth 

Young to donate to the Sisters of the 

Skies Gala Scholarship Fund. Women 

of color are exponentially 

underrepresented in the aviation 

industry. When this organization was 

forming, the number of “sisters” or 

black female pilots in 2016 was dismal 

with a total of 15 at United and 5 in the 

US Coast Guard. See the press kit or 

link to the organization below for 

more information about them. Their 

annual fundraiser gala is coming up 

2/26/22.  

https://sistersoftheskies.org/ 

 

https://sistersoftheskies.org/wp-

content/uploads/2021/11/SOS-Media-

Press-Kit-Final.pdf 

  

 

https://sistersoftheskies.org/
https://sistersoftheskies.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/SOS-Media-Press-Kit-Final.pdf
https://sistersoftheskies.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/SOS-Media-Press-Kit-Final.pdf
https://sistersoftheskies.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/SOS-Media-Press-Kit-Final.pdf


Join us to celebrate the 2022 

Scholarship winners! 

 

Don’t miss it!  Zoom info to 

follow.   

  

Donations are welcome! 

Please send your checks made 

out to the Eastern New England 

99’s Chapter Scholarship Fund to: 

Susan Benua, 

19 Brook Lane, 

Berlin, MA 01503-1671. 

  

  

  

 

 

CHAPTER DUES 

Chapter dues of $15.00 are now due for 

calendar year 2022.  

 

If you would like to make a contribution 

to the scholarship fund at the same 

time, any amount over $15.00 will be 

added to the scholarship fund.  

 

Please make checks out to "Eastern 

New England Ninety Nines,” or “ENE 

99’s” if that’s too much writing.  

 

Checks should be sent to: 

Sue Benua, 

19 Brook Ln, 

Berlin, MA 01503-1671.  

 

Thanks for paying your dues promptly! 

 

 


